
CITY OF ATASCADERO 
PLANNING COMMISSION  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Planning Commission Meeting 
April 4, 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Planning Commission scheduled for April 4, 2023 has been 
cancelled.  The next Regular Meeting of the Planning 
Commission will be on April 18, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the below project, 
noticed for Public Hearing on April 4, 2023, has been 
cancelled at the request of the applicant and will be 
rescheduled to a future meeting of the Planning 
Commission.  A public notice for the future hearing will be 
published and mailed for the new date. 
  
Date:        April 4, 2023 
Subject:  AMND22-0121 
                A proposed project for an addition of a generator 

to an existing cell site at 9575 Vista Bonita Road 
on APN 030-441-023. 

 
 

_____________  
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